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Ashley Seed

From: Kirat Chungh <kiratchungh94@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2022 12:47 PM
To: Ashley Seed
Cc: Anne Berry
Subject: AAC meeting follow up 

WARNING: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or reply, unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
 

  
Hi Ashley,  
  
Hope you are having a great day.  
  
I just wanted to follow up on today’s AAC meeting.  
 
I’d like to address a few things. I understand the AAC’s concerns- and I hope the following information 
can help provide some clarity.  
  
A few things I think are very important to clarify 

- Both of those accessories are sheds for farm equipment, not residential use, not garages. The 
reason we didn’t apply for a bran instead is that we want these structures to match the home 
and look like they are residential and more importantly to preserve as much land as possible. 
These structures are located close to the home and not as large as a barn could be. 

- 2ndly, the issue with the access, our neighbors 2 homes down, our relatives, have left the same 
amount of space and have been able to operate just fine. We had mentioned to you we’re 
unsure which route we want to take in regard to the crops. 
Hay is an option as a committee member had mentioned. We believe there is plenty of space 
for farm equipment to get through as we do not plan to use any heavy duty machinery, Our 
tractors are small and we do not mind using our drive way as well as space on either side of the 
home for access. Lastly, we’re more than happy to make adjustments to the site plan based on 
your feedback. The point is, we all have the same end goal in mind which is to make sure this 
farm is used for its intended purpose – farming. We are looking at this as a collaborative 
approach to work together. 

- I want to touch on a point above, regarding having a common goal. We wanted to start farming, 
we would have started as sooner but as we mentioned, it doesn’t make any sense at this stage, 
the preload and construction will disturb the land.  
We never planned on this process taking so long and - had things gone accordingly, farming 
would be under way. One of the first things we did when we moved in was buy a tractor, which 
we haven’t even been able to utilize, but once we have a dirt permit and those early stages are 
complete we will be able to start farming right away.  

  
I hope this email conveys our collaborative attitude and goals. We are desperate start farming and to 
start building. As you know this process has been very extensive and exhausting with all of the setbacks 
we have incurred. Its been over 18 months, we’re just trying our best to make sure we’re doing this 
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right and we’re looking to the AAC for guidance on what we can do to move forward. We’re happy to 
satisfy any requirements they have. 
  
  
  
  
Sincerely, 
  

Kirat Chungh   
604.773.4689 
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